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Vienna Parking Survey Open Through Feb. 28 
 
 
Nearly 200 people have already responded to a survey about parking in Vienna, 
led by the Town’s Department of Public Works and Economic Development 
offices.  The survey is part of a study to explore Vienna’s present-day and future 
parking needs in the Town’s business district.  Town leaders are encouraging all 
Vienna residents, visitors and businesses to take the survey to help ensure future 
parking plans are in line with community needs. 
 
“We want to understand all perspectives regarding on-street parking and parking 
in public and private business areas,” said Economic Development Director 
Natalie Monkou.  “The study will help inform our plan to address current parking 
needs and anticipate future needs including the Town’s zoning code update.” 
 
The survey is available through the Town of Vienna website:  www.viennava.gov.  
To request a paper copy, email Natalie.Monkou@viennava.gov or call 703-255-
6338.  The survey will be open through Feb. 28, 2023. 
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